Biography

The Martins started playing music when they saw another family band perform in Branson, MO. Elvin would take the family to bluegrass festivals and music events in the community at every opportunity, even before the children could remember. When they saw another family playing music in 1999, the kids took their dad's fiddle from the closet shelf and started to mess around with it. The oldest daughter Jeana ended up with the fiddle, and Elvin bought a 3/4 size guitar from a local pawn shop. It didn't take long for Dale to get familiar with a few chords on the guitar. Dad had been able to buy a mandolin the previous year as a result of a personal goal. The three of them would play at local talent shows and jam sessions. It wasn't long before they decided they needed a bass, so Elvin bought a bass in March of 2000, and had to learn to play real fast! Then in April of 2000, someone loaned Janice a banjo, and in the following November they recorded their first cd, with Elvin, Jeana and Dale doing the vocals and Janice playing banjo on most of the tracks! The next spring they recorded their second CD featuring vocals from all four members. That year, of 2001, Larita picked up the dobro, and started learning. They were soon playing guest spots at local festivals and churches! They were being asked to return to some festivals as a part of the scheduled show, so they kind of grew into the bluegrass music scene in the midwest, and are still branching out into the national scene. They have been winning awards in the midwest, and most recently they have placed 1st in the SPBGMA International Band Championship! 

What people are saying about the Martins… 

I have recently met some folks that give new meaning to "On the Road again", the Martin Family Band of Versailles, MO. WOW ! What a touring schedule, but you know it doesn't surprise me one bit. What a Talented group of folks! This Family Band will entertain you like you've never been entertained before. Now I've told you about the talent, which is great, but now I'm going to tell you the best part, they are some of the very nicest, and friendliest people I've ever met, and I'm one old boy that is proud to know them. If they come to your area, you'll find out just what I mean... and if you don't go to see them, shame on you! 

Bob Elston (Maine Academy of Country Music) 

The Martin Family may be young in years, but their music sounds like they have  been together for many years beyond their age. If you like hard driving bluegrass, with a taste of originality, you will love the fresh sound of the Martin Family Band 

Steve Dilling (IIIrd Tyme Out) 

Contact the Martins at:

(573) 378-0249 

bluegrassmartins@mchsi.com

P.O. Box 6677 

Jefferson City, MO 65102
